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Tulsa Area Bioscience Education 

and Research Consortium 

 

Founded in 2009 in Tulsa, OK 

 

A Tulsa Community Foundation 

managed donor advised fund. 

. 



TABERC Charter 

To develop bioscience research in Tulsa 

through multidisciplinary and collaborative 

approaches to undergraduate and 

graduate education and technical training.   

 

To position Tulsa and surrounding area to 

be a leader in bioscience education, 

training, research and innovation by 

utilizing assets of all area institutions of 

higher education. 



TABERC is currently comprised of  nine 

Tulsa area institutes of higher education. 

 

The TABERC executive board includes at 

least one faculty member from each of the 

institutional partners . 

At our core, we are an educational 

provider and our institutional partners 

seek to merge local resources in order to 

build a sustainable biotech research and 

education movement in Tulsa. 

Institutional Partners 
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Website  
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Summer 2011 

Internship Program 

TABERC Interns  
Pictured Left to Right: 

Christine Bogdanoff  (ORU) 

Nate Miller (TU) 

Brandon Denton (TCC) 

Zoey Miranda (ORU) 

Matt Cyr (RSU) 

Not Pictured: 

Sarrah Malas (TCC) 

 

Host Labs: 
Charles Brown, PhD (TU)  

Earl Blewett, PhD (OSU-Tulsa) 

Kathleen Curtis, PhD (OSU-Tulsa) 

Estelle Levetin, PhD, (TU) 

Nedra Wilson, PhD (OSU-Tulsa),  

Randy Wymore , PhD (OSU-Tulsa) 

 

Administration: 
Kent Teague, PhD (OU-Tulsa) 

Julie Marino, PhD (OU-Tulsa) 

Rhonda Denninger (TCF) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



A Studentôs Perspective 

I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to 
be an intern through TABERC. I have gained valuable 
insight into the research business and have been 
encouraged to keep moving forward in my education 
and my career. 
 
Because you gave me the opportunity to work on the 
Morgellons disease, I had the chance to observe 
numerous aspects of exploring a world where there 
are more questions than answers. People don't come 
by this occasion very often, and I am very privileged 
to be apart of such a mystery. Both Dr. Randy Wymore 
and Ms. Emily VanDegrift were extremely welcoming 
and helpful, and offered me tremendous advice.  

 
This internship has definitely increased my interest 
and probability in pursuing a career in a laboratory or 
even in the field, anywhere that crosses my path and 
interests. I would love to stay in touch, and perhaps 
speak to you regarding steps I should take in the 
future to pursue another internship in Tulsa or 
Stillwater if at all possible. Once again, thank you for a 
terrific few months.  
 
                                            ----Sarrah Malas (TCC) 


